
DEPARTMENT OF PENNSYLVANIA
MARINE CORPS LEAGUE
P.O. BOX 6687, Harrisburg, Pennsylvania  17112-0687

Adjutant’s Report - June 2025 
Greetings Marine Corps League of Pennsylvania! 

Thank you all for your support and efforts over the last two years.  I truly 
appreciate the opportunity to be the Adjutant for the great State of 
Pennsylvania.  
ROI submissions still need to be looked over by each leadership level before 
they reach the State Adjutant/Paymaster. Please pay special attention to 
each block that is to be filled out. 
I hope to see Detachments involve their younger members as much as 
possible and mentor them into leadership roles. 
I look forward to a wonderful Convention, thank you to the leadership for all 
the hard work and amazing effort that was put into bringing this Convention 
together.   
 
Semper Fi!  
Sarah Cook, Adjutant, Marine Corps League of Pennsylvania 


